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chair,

My delegation welcomes the opportunity to speak on the agenda item 78:
"United Nations Programme of Assistance in the Teaching, Study, speak 



and application of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea and the

work of DOAJLOS m this regard. We call on ail Member States to support and make
voluntary contributions to this fellowship in a bid to enable it carry out its
objectives.

We note with keen interest and commend the gender parity in the selection
of participants in both the Regional courses and the International Law Fellowship,
and we look forward to its continuous reflection in the future courses. We also

welcome the efficiency in partnership between the Codification Division and the
Regional Commissions of the United Nations that host the regional courses and
commends their contributions and cost reduction mechanisms. We also note with

appreciation the setting up of an Alumni network that will bring together former
participants in a platform to highlight the benefits and positive impact of the
Programme in their professional work, and further enable peer-sharing of
experiences and strengthening of networking opportunities.

Chair,

Sierra Leone joins the call for sustainable financing of the Programme of
Assistance, and 


